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April XX, 202X
Dear Parents/Guardians,

This information is needed to assist in the planning for next year’s Confirmation ceremony.

To receive Confirmation at St. Columba Church, baptized Catholics who are registered with St. Columba parish or St. Columba School prior to entering into Eight grade can receive Sacrament of Confirmation at St. Columba Church in XXXX.
My Child: _______________________________________ 
Check one: will ______ will not _______ be receiving Confirmation with St. Columba Church’s Eight graders in 202X.
Parent/Guardian Name (please print): _________________________________

Signature: _________________________________________ Date: _________
Please complete this form and email it to me or return it to the Parish Office.
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.
May our Lord bless you and your family.
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